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Dear Transport Secretary,

As a frequent user of the A303 and therefore subject to the delays on this section, and also one who greatly
values and wishes to protect and conserve the unique historic monuments around and including Stonehenge, I
would like to add my voice to those urging you to follow the advice contained in the UNESCO advisory report
and pursue a solution such as that of a southern bypass or, at the very least, a longer tunnel. The scheme put
forward by National Highways would surely be locally unpopular, inappropriate, and excessively expensive.

Yours sincerely
Caroline,  Mustill.




